
Aghaderg GAC 

Gaelic Football Training 

  

We are getting ready for a new season of football in 
Aghaderg. We have many kids from St Francis already 
having great fun with their friends in our underage teams 
but the more the merrier!!  All newcomers are welcome to 
our very friendly club.  
 

 Opportunity for the kids to get social interactions outside school.  

 Fun way to get kids into a team sport, developing skills & keeping fit. 

 Great way to meet other parents & people in our parish 

 It’s never too late to join, we still have kids joining right up to P7/Post-Primary. 

 

Please phone/drop a text for further information: 

John McQuaid – 07725704561 (Boy’s football) 

Mark O’Kane – 07834084189 (Girl’s football) 


